
Adran yr Economi a Thrafnidiaeth  
Department for Economy and Transport  
    

   
 
           
 
 
 
 

26 June 2024 
 
ATISN 19634 
 
Dear                                    ,  
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 29 May.   
 
Information requested 
 
In our previous reply (ATISN 19565) we explained that for finance years April 2021 
to March 2024, the total amount paid to Sustrans from the Welsh Government was 
£3,879,376.26.   
 
In relation to our previous reply you have asked -  
 

1. What work/actives the public money was paid to achieve and see any 
documents that listed these work/actives 

2. You have also asked to see follow up documents that confirmed the work 
agreed has been fully completed and all the public money has been 
accounted for 

  
Our response 
 
For finance years April 2021 to March 2024, there were 4 work programmes or 
activities that funding was awarded to Sustrans for, as listed below:  
 

1. Core grant  
2. E-Move Project  
3. Active Travel Promotion in Schools contract  
4. Secondees  

 
Attached in the email are:  
 

1. Performance reports for the core grant for 2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24.  
2. Annual performance reports for the E-Move project for 2021-22 and 2022-23. 

The 2023-24 report is currently in draft form, and we are awaiting the final 
version.  

3. Annual performance report for the Active Travel Promotion in School contract 
for 2021-22 and 2022-23. The 2023-24 report is currently being evaluated by 
an external academic evaluator, and we are awaiting the final version.  

4. Secondee Key Tasks document.  
 

https://www.sell2wales.gov.wales/search/show/search_view.aspx?ID=JUN337007
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Next steps 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

